
 
 

 

 
 
January 25, 2017 
 
Attn: Tom Markus, City Manager, City of Lawrence 
 
Lawrence Public Library staff concur with the findings of 360 Energy Engineers 
regarding  
needed energy-saving and maintenance upgrades to the Lawrence Public Library. 
These energy saving upgrades include weatherization measures for the building, LED 
lighting retrofits, and optimization of the existing building controls system. The total 
cost for these measures is $65,936. 
 
The Library staff and Board recognize the advantages and cost efficiencies of 
partnering with the City’s FCIP project to achieve these energy and maintenance 
saving projects. 
 
Therefore, Lawrence Public Library agrees to enter into a contract with the City of 
Lawrence to participate in the financing for the Library project as part of the FCIP 
program, and will pay the City $65,936 to cover the Library’s portion of the FCIP project. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brad Allen 
Executive Director 
Lawrence Public Library 
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